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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
To support our next enquiry this term ‘How can we find out about people in the past?’ Blue Area children will 
be going on a trip to the Kingswood Heritage Museum. 
 
Turquoise Class will be going on Monday 18th November  2024 
Sapphire Class will be going on Wednesday 20th November  2024 
Topaz Class will be going on Friday 22nd November 2024 
 
Each class will spend approximately an hour and half at the museum. During this time, children will take 
part in a session guided by a member of the museum staff where they will explore the local historical 
architecture and history. 
 
We will be walking from school to the museum. Children will need to wear their normal school uniform 
and bring a waterproof coat. Lunch will be eaten in school as normal. 
 
Consent and payment for this trip is to be made on-line by visiting arbor  by Monday 11th November 2024 
We ask for a voluntary contribution of £2.00 to cover the cost of the entrance fee to the museum.   Whilst no 
child will be excluded, we do rely on voluntary contributions being made in order for the trip to take place.  We 
reserve the right to cancel the trip if insufficient voluntary contributions are received.    
 
Thank you for your continued support.  Please see your child’s class teacher if you have any questions. 
 
Best wishes, 
 
Blue Area Team 
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